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Subject: 15th Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR-15) Libreville, Gabon, 9-11 June 2015 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

The 15th edition of the Global Symposium for Regulators (GSR-15), organized by the International 
Telecommunication Union (ITU), in collaboration with the Government of Gabon was held in Libreville, 
Gabon from 9 to 11 June 2015.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution to the success of this event through 
your insight, experience and thoughtful comments during Session 7 on Fostering e-accessibility: The 
regulator as an enabler. 

Looking towards the 2016 edition, the consultation on topics to be discussed at the next GSR continues and 
we welcome your proposals by the end of July 2015 at: gsr@itu.int. We remain committed to ensure that 
GSR, its pre-events and the Global Regulators and Industry Dialogue (GRID) continue to add value by being 
responsive to regulatory needs in the sector. 

The GSR-15 Best Practice Guidelines adopted by the global regulatory community can be found on the  
GSR-15 website at www.itu.int/gsr15. 

Allow me to thank you once again for your support at GSR-15 and I look forward to seeing you at GSR-16. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
[Original signed] 
 
Brahima Sanou 
Director 
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